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The Cobb County Department of Transportation (CCDOT) and Cobb County School District 
are committed to the safe and efficient movement of traffic and pedestrians within Cobb 
County school zones. To improve traffic safety and operation at East Side Elementary School, 
both agencies have cooperated to create additional on-site queuing for student drop-offs         
and pick-ups.

Beginning October 1, 2018, with the return of students from fall break, the drop-off/pick-
up line will be double-stacked at the school, with an alternate merging of vehicles into one 
curbside lane occurring at the actual student drop-off/pick-up location (see aerial map on the 
reverse side for details). This will allow greater on-site queuing, alleviating current traffic 
backups onto Indian Hills Parkway. New signs, pavement markings and other traffic control 
devices will be installed to guide motorists. 

For more information, contact Dave Garrett at CCDOT (770-420-6654 or dave.garrett@
cobbcounty.org). 
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